
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/10/2017 2:29:04 PM
Subject: FW: HHI or Beaufort Churches

As information.
 
Lily
 

From: Mark Hendrick [mailto:jmarkhendrick@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 1:55 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: HHI or Beaufort Churches
 
Waiting to hear back this afternoon. 
 

-Mark Hendrick
 (843) 455-3917
 

On Jul 10, 2017, at 12:41 PM, Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Hey,
 
Is there a church confirmed for HHI or Beaufort for Sunday, July 16th?
 
Lily
 
 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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